
FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 
WASHINGTON 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

February 11, 1927 
st. 5267 

SUBJECT: Circulars Issued by Federal 
Reserve Banks. 

Dear Sir; 

It will "be greatly appreciated if you will 
kindly furnish this division with a complete set of 
the circulars or other formal instructions issued 
"by your bank to member banks in its district, which 
are now in effect, and also place the division on 
the mailing list to receive copies of future cir-
culars or instructions as issued. We would also 
like to have a copy of each of the forms supplied 
by your bank to member banks for use in submitting 
reports to the Federal reserve bank, such as forms 
used in reporting deposit liabilities for reserve 
computation purposes, la applying for discount 
accommodation* etc., and samples of forms used by 
member banks in obtaining credit statements covering 
paper offered for rediscount at the reserve bank. 

Very truly yours, 

E. L. Smead, Chief, 
Division of Bank Operations. 

LETTER TO ALL AG-EHTS* 
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